ANGLOPHONE WEST SCHOOL DISTRICT

W

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
1135 Prospect Street + Fredericton, New Brunswick E3B 3B9 « www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca

March 16, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students at Stanley Elementary and High Schools,

As stated in my October 29", 2014 letter to you, the Anglophone West School District
Education Council (ASD-W DEC) voted in favour of engaging a sustainability study of the Stanley
School Complex, under the process of Provincial Policy 409: Multi-year Infrastructure Planning.
The sustainability study of a school follows a process that includes three public meetings.

Parents and members of the community are invited to attend the third public meeting in the
consultation process on the sustainability of the Stanley School Complex. This meeting is a
regularly scheduled District Education Council (DEC) Meeting and will be held at Nashwaaskis
Middle School in Fredericton. It will also be streamed, electronically and simultaneously, to
the schools in Stanley.

Date: Thursday, March 19, 2015

Time: 6:30 PM

Location: Nashwaaksis Middle School or Stanley School Complex
324 Fulton Avenue 28 Bridge Street
Fredericton, NB Stanley, NB

At this meeting, the DEC will conduct the regular monthly affairs, which will include a discussion
and a subsequent vote on the sustainability of the Stanley School Complex. A final report of the
study is being prepared and will include the items that have been posted to the sustainability
website and more. Directors and other district staff will attend the meeting at Stanley and | will
be at the live DEC meeting in Fredericton.

We hope you will join us. | will write to you in the days that follow the meeting to share the
conclusion.

Sincerely,
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David McTimoney
Superintendent
Anglophone West School District
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